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Merry Christmas from the entire 

Grove Wood Team  



THANK YOU PARENTS! 

On Wednesday, the Year 6 House 

Captains visited the Rayleigh         

Evangelical Church in order to 

present them with a cheque to 

the value of £1057.70 for the 

food bank that serves our local 

community. 

This was only possible due to the 

generous donations parents made 

to our charity collections at the 

school Christmas performances. 

The staff were very grateful and 
told the children about the vital 
work they do throughout the 
year. Our donation will enable the 
church to put in a refrigeration 
system so that they can then   
offer meat products to their     
clients. They will therefore be 
able to provide complete meals to 
families in need. 

Thank you to all those that entered our Christmas 

library competition.  

The winners were : 

Phoebe Summers Yellow class 

Georgie 1JM 

Toby Brown  2EL 

Keavie Hollis  3ST 

Tilly-Mae  4HT 

Nathan Brown  5JB 

Thomas Oxlade  6DP   

The overall winner from KS1 was Georgie  who 
designed her cup for Mr Power and the overall winner from KS2 was Tilly-Mae   who designed her 
cup for Mrs Chase. 

This week staff and children were entertained by our school Rock Band.  Who played festive 

tunes and even managed to persuade Miss Cubberley to show off her skills on the drums.  








